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Bringing God’s heart of ‘ohana to the Campus, the 
Islands, and the Nations by building spiritual 

movements everywhere so that everyone knows 
someone who truly follows Jesus 

Psalm 34:8 “Taste and see that the Lord is good.” 
This month we had our annual Fall Getaway and it was an amazing time of getting in the Word, worshipping 
Jesus, connecting with new people, and going deeper with old friends! Fall Getaway has played a significant 
role in my life, as this was my first connection point with Cru when I was in college. Something really 
awesome about this particular Fall Getaway for me was getting to see Darrin and Viv Mabuni (pictured 
bottom left) come out from California as our guest speakers. It was exactly 10 years ago at my first Fall 
Retreat that I had met them and from that moment, they have played a significant role in my life. I wouldn’t 
be here doing what I do without them pouring into me, loving me, and continually challenging me to seek 
Jesus, so it was an amazing opportunity to get to share this ministry with them. It was neat to see the effects 
of their ministry trickle down to me and then down to the students that I have the privilege of working and 
serving with now. It is generational discipleship and I love it (pictured top left, bottom right)! Another highlight 
of this year’s getaway was getting to see two new students enter into a personal relationship with Jesus. It 
was sooo awesome to get to see these students really get it and want it. It was neat to see our students 
leading them and to see them continually grow and be challenged to learn more about what it means to be in 
relationship with an amazing God! Please continue to pray for them (pictured top right is one of them with his 
new Bible)! Finally, another highlight was being able to see God’s goodness and faithfulness as I continue to 
learn to be in prayer and take steps of faith. I was able to have an amazing conversation with a couple of 
students and to really see God’s hand in it. I am looking forward to what He is doing as we enter into sharing 
life together and trusting God together for bigger things. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of this! <3 


